
From: gglagdmt=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Lori Vest 
<gglagdmt@gmail.com> 

Sent: Saturday, October 3, 2020 2:09 PM 
To: VLLWTransferComments Resource 
Subject: [External_Sender] No nuclear waste in our landfills (Document ID NRC-

2020-0065-0001) 
 

Dear Nuclear Regulatory Commission, 
 
I am writing to express my opposition to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s plan to 
change regulations on how nuclear waste is disposed of. Nuclear waste is dangerous. With 
improper disposal, radioactive waste can leak into local water and food supplies. If 
incinerated, it can be released into the air.  
 
This proposed plan emdangers communities because they could be exposed to radioactive 
nuclear waste without even knowing it. Keep nuclear waste under regulatory control and out 
of public landfills.  
 
I urge you to protect people and end any plans that allow for nuclear waste in landfills. 
(Regulations.gov Document ID NRC-2020-0065-0001).  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Lori Vest 
11501 Mid Mountain Road 
Potter Valley CA, 95469-9736  

 

 



 
 
Federal Register Notice:  85FR13076  
Comment Number:   5126  
 
Mail Envelope Properties   (2f83e94e8ed836878995cc78b78ba9df)  
 
Subject:   [External_Sender] No nuclear waste in our landfills (Document ID 
NRC-2020-0065-0001)  
Sent Date:   10/3/2020 2:08:38 PM  
Received Date:  10/3/2020 2:08:54 PM  
From:    gglagdmt=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io 
 
Created By:   gglagdmt=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io 
 
Recipients:     
 
 
Post Office:   swift.generated  
 
Files     Size      Date & Time  
MESSAGE    775      10/3/2020 2:08:54 PM  
 
Options  
Priority:     Standard   
Return Notification:    No   
Reply Requested:    No   
Sensitivity:     Normal  
Expiration Date:      
Recipients Received:     


